This act should be completely scrapped.
100% of the cost of this should be bourne by copyright holders.

It must never apply to any Wi Fi or other shared connections or be based on evidence only
of an IP address.

The code should not apply to small ISPs.

Any notifications to subscribers must indicate ALL information regarding the allegations
against them. No other information kept hidden at this stage should be admissable during a
later appeal.

It is outrageous than an appeal requires £20 up front. This is equivalent to an assumption of
guilt until proven innocent. This wouldn't happen in a civilised country and is the sort of thing

that would make the UK look like a banana republic

An appeal should be succesful if the copyright holder fails to prove beyond reasonable doubt
that copyright infringement took place.

Any subscriber who makes a succesful appeal should automatically receive at least £10,000
compensation in addition to any expenses incurred.

Subscribers should be able to appeal within 1 year of a natification.



